From: Maria Guerra
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 12:05:16 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: disclosure 

 

Hey Steve,

Just a disclosure that I attended Ald. Burke's holiday party on Tuesday, December 4.

 

I received a compliementary ticket, which I understand is allowed as hosting.

The event was at the Sheraton and I stopped by to exchange holiday greetings.

Please let me know if you need any further info. 

Thanks, Maria 

